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Thursday 19th September 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to the launch of our new and exciting currciulum. We have been working 
very hard planning the next academic year for all of the children at Oakley Vale. Some of the topics 
are brand new and will offer a variety of exciting opportunities and some have remained the same 
but have been updated to ensure the content is pertinent and relevant to the children.  
The morning will start at 9:00am, in the hall, with refreshments and a talk to share the overview of 
the learning at Oakley Vale. You will then be able to visit your child’s class (or classes) to see the 
children in action and have the chance to become immersed in the topics currently being covered in 
school. We will celebrate some of the learning that has already happened as well as being able to 
investigate the topics further with the children. The open morning will finish at 10:30am when the 
children go out to play. We would like to hold more open events throughout the year to share the 
learning at school. If you have any particular interests then please let us know and we will see what 
we can do. 
 
At Oakley Vale we constantly strive to consider and care for the environment as we are an eco 
friendly school. As part of our new incentive we would like to become a paperless school. I am sure 
that lots of you will agree that the amount of paper we send home can sometimes be slightly too 
much! Once we have collected the data sheets after Parents Eveving in October and made sure email 
contacts are up to date all letters and newsletters etc will be sent via email. Please check your details 
carefully on these sheets. I hope you will support this move as we have considered the amount of 
money and time we have been allocating to this and we feel it would be better spent directly on the 
children in school. 
 
If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to come and speak to us. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to an exciting year at Oakley Vale! 
 
 
Mrs Mason 
(Vice Principal) 

 

 
 


